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May 6, 2024 
 
Claire T. Bogner 
Quality Assurance Officer 
Teklab, Inc-Bluff Rd 
1355 Bluff Rd 
Collinsville, IL 62234 
 
Dear Ms. Bogner, 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of the current certificate and scope of certification issued by 
the State of Illinois Environmental Protection Agency NELAP – Recognized Environmental 
Laboratory Accreditation program. Certification by reciprocity under the Safe Drinking 
Water Act is being granted to Teklab Inc-Bluff Rd, Collinsville, Illinois by the State of 
Mississippi for the certified drinking water PFAS chemical fields of testing as granted by the 
Illinois NELAP from May 6, 2024 to April 30, 2025.  
 
Certification for radiochemistry is determined by USEPA Region 4 SESD. All required 
documentation for radiochemistry certification is maintained by the MS Public Health 
Laboratory. 
 
Notification must be made to this office in writing within 30 days of any changes in the 
laboratory’s Illinois certification status. 
 
Please notify the Mississippi Bureau of Public Water Supply, 601-576-7518, immediately 
upon the occurrence of any compliance sample which exceeds the MCL. Results for 
compliance samples are reportable to the MS Bureau of Public Water Supply as soon as 
testing is completed. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Janet Hartin 
 
Janet Hartin 
Environmental Services Director 
Certifying Authority 
MS Public Health Laboratory 


